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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
Thank you to all parents and carers 

for their support at the Christmas 

performances—it was lovely to see 

so many of you cheering the 

children on! 

 

We will not be sending homework 

out this week, but would like the 

children to attempt the fortnightly 

topic task over the Christmas break, 

if at all possible.  

 

Just a reminder that school closes 

for 2017 on Wednesday 20th 

December.   

 

We wish you and your families a 

very Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year! School recommences at 

the usual time on Wednesday 3rd 

January- we look forward to seeing 

you then.    

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

This week’s spellings: 

 

Spellings have not been set this week, but we 
would like the children to look again at the words 
stuck in their books and revise them for next term. 

 

 

 

 

Next week in English we will be completing our poetry 

writing about winter. 

 

In maths we will be looking at the calculation and 

measurement of perimeters. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
The new topic task is to create a tourist guide for the UK. This fits in with next half 

term’s topic, which is all about UK Geography and called ’Staycation’. The guide can 

be in any format (poster, leaflet, even a video if you like). This homework is due in 

on the first Friday after the Christmas holidays (Friday 5th January).  

English & Maths 


